
 
 

 

Customer Service Survey 
 

The Division of Developmental Disabilities is committed to delivering excellent 
customer service and excited to announce an email feedback survey. This 
anonymous survey provides an opportunity for everyone that interacts with the 
Division to provide feedback about their experience.  
 

This feedback will allow the Division to ensure excellent customer service and 
implement training aligned with areas for improvement. Feedback can be provided 
using the link posted on the Division website or in the signature line of emails you 
receive from Division team members. Look for this button on the Division webpages:  
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https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/redcapdd.azurewebsites.net/redcap/surveys/?s=9EEHY8MNALJATNCX__;!!EErPFA7f--AJOw!Bc84JtzISaJ5qEvI6A3VZ5Ak70gREdv5-pWF3N0YFtRqOthpTt-DWcuI-4lA0KmIMrw-qvtO7r2pssKQnzhPnJ62tg$

